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Jesus Posada, chairman of Spanish congress will visit Cuba from September 3-5 along with a
group of members of the Parliament from the Popular Party (PP), the Spanish Socialist Party
(PSOE), and United Left (IU), to boost bilateral relationships.

Posada will meet with representatives of the Cuba´s National Assembly in the headquarters of
such institution in Havana. Besides, he will also exchange words with Spanish entrepreneurs
living in Cuba.

The official delegation consists of First vice-president of the Congress, Celia Villalobos, the First
secretary Ignacio Gil Lazaro, the Third secretary Teresa Cunillera and the spokesman from
Izquierda Plural, Jose Luis Centella.
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